
First day of Hanukkah is December 19

December 21 is the first day of Winter

Merry Christmas on December 25

Boxing Day is December 26

First day of Kwanzaa is December 26

The Centre will be closed on December 26 & 27

Happy New Year on January 1

The Centre will be closed on January 2

Chinese New Year is January 22

February 2 is Groundhog Day

Happy Valentine's Day on February 14

Enjoy your Family Day on February 20 - The Message from Grace

Centre will be closed.

March 12 is Daylight Saving Time, spring ahead

Happy St. Patrick's Day on March 17

As I reflect on the past year, I consider 

myself truly fortunate to have so many 

dedicated individuals.

I would like to thank all our staff for their 

enthusiasm and passion they bring with 

them everyday to create caring and 

engaging environments for the children.

Thank you to our Board of Directors for 

volunteering their time and their constant 

support.

I wish all our families, the Board of 

Directors, and our staff a wonderful and 

2023!
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We would like to remind everyone that we have LIFE THREATENINGanaphylactic 
allergies in the Centre. These allergies include nuts, eggs, dairy, and more.

Please DO NOTbring anyfood or drinksinto Centre.

It is extremely important that your child or anyone else does not have food 
products on their hands, face, and clothing beforeattending daycare. There are 
wipes on the entrance table if you need a quick clean. Thanksfor your help.



Your child will need:

winter coat 2 pairs of mittens

snow pants neck warmer (no scarves)

warm hat extra socks

winter boots

If your child is wearing a lighter car coat, you may want to leave their winter wear

in their classroom and take it home for the weekend.

If your child's group is outside or going out soon after your arrival, please make 

sure your child is dressed for the weather and ready to go outside.

Do not bring backpack or bags, the cubbies are going to be full with all the winter

clothing.

And leave your child's toys at home to prevent the toy from being lost or broken.

2 pairs of pants

2 tops

2 pairs of underwear

2 pairs of socks

indoor shoes with a non-slip sole

diapers & wipes (if needed)

If your child is toilet training, please bring extra

shoes and more spare clothes.

Please label all of your child's belongings.

Winter is upon us. Welcome!

We are busy planning for exciting For sleep/rest time, please bring

adventures for the winter season. a blanket.  If your child wishes 

Watch for our calendars for special to bring a sleep toy, it must

days. We will be learning about be one we can keep at the Centre

arctic animals, snow, winter all week.  We will sent the blanket and sleep

activities and even have a snowball toy home for laundering at the end of the week.

toss with the Toddler-Yellow class. We realize that the need for rest and sleep 

Toddler-Red Team varies greatly, even among children the same

age.  However, rest is an important part of the 

day for all children.  Quiet activities will be

provided for children who do not sleep.

What Else
ShouldI
Bring?

wipes on the entrance table if you need a quick clean. Thanksfor your help.



Toddler-Blue Team

Tax receipts will be ready by the end of

February. Please ensure that you review the

information on the tax receipt. If any changes

need to be made, please email Grace at

director@hhchildcare.ca.

Please note, there is a $20.00 replacement

fee should you need one.

Our Annual General Meeting was a zoom meeting

held on October 25. Thank you for making it a success.

Information shared at the meeting included:

* Auditor Report

* Centre Update

* CWELCC Update

* Early Literacy Information

* Board of Directors Election

* Marketing Report

* Fundraising Report

* Treasurer Report

* Staff Milestones

* Centre Milestone

* What's Happening in Your

Child's Classroom Slideshow

Krystle De Gooyer

Tania Fleming

Officers of the Corporation

Board of Directors

2022-2023

Sally  Karnaz - Chairperson

Sarah McMahon - Vice Chair

Martina Faulds - Treasure

Julia Plomske - Secretary

Designate Members

Erin Woodley
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class has been really excited to see the snow fall! This 

winter the children will enjoy playing with the shovels and 

sleds on the playground. We also have some exciting winter 

crafts & activities planned for December & January.

We will be practicing some self-help skills. The children will 

be learning to put on their indoor shoes & help with 

dressing themselves in their winter gear.

Staff Years of Service

Alana 1 year

Bess 1 Year

Barb 18 Years

Tax Receipts

mailto:director@hhchildcare.ca.


Our Annual Halloween Dance-a-thon The Cobs Bread fundraiser was a

was a great success, raising $3905.00. huge success, raising $4160.00.

The children had lots fun We hope everyone will enjoy

dancing, and playing their tasty breads & treats!

games.

Toddler-Yellow Team

Thank you for your generous

support of our annual toy drive

for Halton Women' place.

Your donations were very

much appreciated.

If you arrive after 6:15 pm, there is a

late fee of $5.00 per minute per child.

Please have a back-up plan.

Make sure you contact the

Centre to let us know

of our late arrival or if

someone else is picking up.

Alternate pick-up people must

have photo ID.

Preschool-Purple Team

Follow us on Facebook & 

Instagram and find out 

what's happening around 

the Centre.

With your donations, we were able to purchase classroom equipment such as

play mats, cots, chairs, dramatic centre furniture & toys, and more. 

We would like to thank everyone for their support!

Winter is here! We have lots of fun and exciting 

activities for December. The children are 

learning self help skills by putting their snow 

pants and shoes on and off. We would like to ask 

parents to please encourage your child to do the 

same. We are teaching them to be more 

independent and build their self confidence. The 

children are learning to recognize different 

shapes and numbers, we are so proud of their 

accomplishment. 

We would like to welcome our new families into our 

classroom. We are looking forward to exploring the 

snow, doing sensory, more science experiments and 

exploring colours.



Water will always be available while at the playground.

Happy New year to all! 

Outside Time

We hope everyone had a 

wonderful holiday with family 

and friends. 

We have some birthdays in 

January. Happy birthday to all 

who are celebrating.

We have fun days planned for 

the upcoming months. Be sure 

to check out our January 

calendar to find out what is 

happening.

Preschool-Green Team

Please hold your child’s hand. Drivers may not see 

your little one dashing across the parking lot.

Let’s avoid any accidents in the parking lot. 

The Centre must follow the Child Care and Early Years Act 

(CCEYA) requirement of going outside for a least two hours 

each day, weather permitting.

As part of our Daily Playground Inspection, the Director (or a 

designated staff) will determine whether or not to go out 

prior to morning and afternoon outside time based on 

extreme weather alerts from Halton Region, the current 

weather as per Weather Network for Georgetown and 

playground conditions. 

The classroom staff will ensure the children are dressed 

appropriately for the weather conditions; zippers pulled up, 

hat covering ears, coat hoods on, mittens pulled up, and 

snow pants tucked over boots.

We monitor the children and staff to ensure no one is having 

adverse effects from weather conditions.  If the children are 

cold, we will come inside.

When conditions do not allow for outside time, each 

classroom will set up gross motor activities in their 

classroom.



Preschool-Orange Team

We have a new section in the Parents Corner of our website (www.hhchildcare.ca).

We Can Help - We can assist with providing information, support or directing to our

community partners. Tracey, our resource consultant from Halton Region, is available for 

conversations or meetings.

We strongly believe each child deserves all the support they need to become independent, 

self-confident, and inquisitive learners.

We have been exploring with the sleds and 

shovels now that we finally have some white 

fluffy snow. 

We wish you and your family all the best in the new year!

Here's to a safe and happy winter!
If you have any special occasions 

your family celebrates, please let 

us know so we can add to our 

curriculum.

What an exciting time of the year in our 

classroom. We have been so happy looking 

forward to Christmas, being so busy creating 

beautiful art for our classroom to display.

We have been learning some new festive songs 

and fingerplays. We have begun "Letter of the 

Week" exploration where we have been using 

tracing sheets to practice our fine motor skill 

development and following up at circle time to 

introduce the letter and sound.

We have been doing really well at being 

independent helpers, and dressing/undressing 

for outdoor play with little teacher assistance.

Illness

Unfortunately, theCentre (and our 
community) seeing a marked increase 
of illness in children, particularly with 
respiratory illness such as pneumonia, 
bronchitis, respiratory syncytial virus 
(RSV), and COVID-19. 

Wesuggest you seek medical assistance 
should your child or a household 
member become unwell.

We are asking that our families keep us 
informed of any illness, and symptoms 
as soon as you can, to help keep 
everyone healthy and safe.












